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To Who It May Concern

I don't know what you think you are even doing, but we have been in this pandemic for
two years. I went to years 11 and 12 trying to cope with Covid-19, everything that went
along with school as well as family troubles. We are no longer in a state of emergency
within Queensland because we have gotten used to it. We know how how to deal with
Covid-19 because we spent the last two years dealing with it. 

The vaccines don't even fully work since people can still get Covid-19, which is just a
worse version of the flu in most cases. I mean, if flu vaccines are not mandatory, then
Covid-19 ones don't need to be, especially since it is still experimental, and don't you dare
say it's not. 

The mandates are not needed, all it is doing in Queensland is stopping people from
working as well as segregating them into groups. You are discriminating against people
just because they choose not to get a medical procedure, which is illegal by the way...if
you want to read the Australian Constitution. Any discrimination is not tolerated within
Australia and it's time you put a stop to it. 

Cheers
Esther Bell
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